
Cannabis Compliance Seminar: What You Need to
Know for January 1st

A lot has happened since we gathered last month to discuss the latest emergency cannabis regulations. First, the
city of Los Angeles finalized regulations concerning commercial activity. Second, California’s Bureau of Cannabis
Control began issuing temporary licenses on behalf of the state. Additionally, with the New Year looming, it is
imperative that businesses understand new operational and tax implications for 2018. With this in mind, please join
us on Wednesday, December 27, 2017 (9:30 AM – 11:00 AM) to learn about all of these topics and more.

ATTENDEES WILL:

● Hear from Nelson Hardiman partner and MMLG founder, Aaron C. Lachant, on how the latest activity will
impact businesses.

● Hear from MMLG’s new tax expert, Josh Singer, who will walk attendees through the many tax issues facing
businesses.

● Have the opportunity to ask questions.

To register, please email Jennifer Coren at jcoren@nelsonhardiman.com.
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